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URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
 
Date:             August 22, 2007  
 
Subject:        Upcoming Safety Recall 07221  
                     ABS Wheel Speed Sensor  
         
Models:        2008 Hummer H2 Utility and SUT    
                 
To:                All Hummer Dealers      
 
Attention:      Dealer Operator, General Manager, Sales Manager,  
                     Service Manager, Used Car Manager, Parts Manager  
                     and Warranty Administrator  
 
 
Based on information from the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) 
website, the media may report that General Motors will be announcing a safety recall 
involving certain 2008 Hummer H2 Utility and SUT vehicles.  
 
Certain wires in the Antilock Brake System (ABS) wheel speed sensor front or rear 
harness may be reversed.  This condition could result in increased stopping distance 
under certain circumstances.  Additionally, increased steering input could be required to 
maintain vehicle direction.  
 
To correct this condition, dealers are to correct the ABS wheel speed sensor wiring, if 
necessary and reprogram the brake control module.  
 
A total of 363 vehicles are involved.  Dealers will be notified when customer notification 
letters are scheduled to be mailed.  
 
GM Vehicle Inquiry System (GMVIS) information for this recall will not be available until 
the recall bulletin is released to dealers.  
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